
 Mice Class Newsletter  
Friday 25th April 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

 
In RE, we read and acted Noah’s Ark story. The children enjoyed singing the song “The 

Animals went two by two”. 

In English, the children have been very excited to discover each new page of the book as the 

story develops.  

In Maths, we continued to develop our counting skills building numbers up to 20. The children 

are using different ways to represent the numbers and have played maths games every day. 

In PSHE, we will continue to learn about relationships. We explored the answer to - What 

makes a good friend? 

Welly Wednesday, we had a fun time with Squirrels working in the poly tunnel. We planted 

carrots. We were excited to harvest and taste radishes.  

In PE, the children are working hard practising ahead for Sports’ Day. 

 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Frankie – for working hard with his Phonics writing “S”. 

Headteacher's Award: Maria – for being a good role model in class showing all three school 

values. 

Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley and Noah 

Pupil Voice: Extinct means when dinosaurs never come alive again. James Henry 

Soil helps apple seeds grow. Noah   

 I love phonics. Stanley 

 


